
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

In 2023, the State of Tennessee passed legislation requiring each of the 95 counties in 

Tennessee to perform one of three specified audits after each August and November election, 

beginning with the 2024 election cycle. The type of audit conducted would be determined 

based on random selection by the Secretary of State, Tre Hargett. 

 

For the August 1, 2024, Election, Sumner County was selected to conduct a “Performance 

Audit.” That Audit was conducted on November 12, 2024 per State guidelines. 

 

It is with tremendous pride and respect that the Sumner County Election Commission 

announces that they received a perfect score on the Audit. This is a huge honor, considering 

this Audit cycle was the first of its type in Sumner County following the implementation of the 

new legislation.    

 

The voters of Sumner County can rest assured that the integrity of the voting process has, is, 

and will always be held in the highest regard in the county. 

 

With highest regards, 

 

The Sumner County Election Commission 

M. Allen Ehmling, Chairman 

Dennis D. Shepherd, Secretary 

Patricia D. Collins, Member 

J. Michael Fussell, Member 

Jeffery B. Hulsey, Member 

 

 


